
Attention Residents 
As of Tuesday, September 16 – the Commodore Clubhouse is closed to 
all activities. 

 

This is required to allow our flooring provider 
to remove all old flooring and prepare the 
concrete floors for the installation of our 
new vinyl plank flooring. 
 
NO FLOORING WILL BE INSTALLED UNTIL 
THE WINDOWS HAVE BEEN INSTALLED 
AND THE BUILDING HAS BEEN SEALED. 
 
This floor preparation should take 
approximately 2 weeks.  As this work nears 
completion, the Common Elements Board 
will determine whether it is appropriate to 
reopen the building for use. 
 
Thank you. 




